the RUUM school

20th March 2018
BOX HILL TRIP, 26 MARCH 8:30AM - 3:30PM
Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Sixth Form pupils have organised a hike up Box Hill to take place on Monday
the 26th of March, as part of the expedition for their Master’s Edge Qualification.

The pupils have planned to do the Stepping Stones walk through Box Hill, taking in
some glorious views of the Surrey Hills and passing by one of Box Hill's oldest
buildings, the Fort. We will start and finish at The National Trust Visitor Centre at the
top of Box Hill. The walk will take roughly 3 hours. All pupils are advised to
wear/bring the following:

e Comfortable shoes and clothing for walking (please ensure it is weather

appropriate.)
e Back pack
e \Water Bottle and Packed Lunch

All pupils who travel to school by taxi will be picked up from their homes from
8:30am via school minibus. We will meet those who normally make their own way to
school at The Green Room at 9:00am. Pupils will return to The Green Room
Windsor at 3:30pm. They will return home by taxi or their usual means as normal. It
is advised that pupils have breakfast prior to the pickup, as we will not be able to
stop along the way.

The trip will be staffed by Ashley Sheehan (Head of GR6) and Daniel Jacobs (Head
of Sport), who will accompany students on the hike. If you have any questions or
queries about this trip please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01753
866711 and ask for either member of staff.

Best Regards,

Z4

Joe Sparks
Executive Head



